
  BAINBRIDGE ISLAND                    FIRE DEPARTMENT 
 
   

  

 MEMO 
 
 

Date: January 8, 2019 

To:   Olivia Sontag, Planning Department     

From: Eric Dieffenbach, Deputy Fire Marshal 
 
 

 

Re: Winslow Hotel CUP   PLN50880CUP   

 

The submittal has been reviewed resulting in the following comments: 

 

1. The project shall comply with all applicable provisions of the adopted Fire 

Code. 

 

2. Fire sprinklers and alarms will be required for the project. 
 

3. Fire flow of 1500 gpm is required. Additional on-site hydrants may be required. 
 

4. Buildings over 30 feet high will require aerial apparatus access of not less than 

20 feet drivable width. 
 


